
 
 

This unique walleye-fishing tournament will be held on the St. Croix River and benefits The Safe City 
Project.  It’s a good time to fish and walleyes will be caught! 

Safe City exists to build relationships between individuals, police, businesses, and community groups 
in the Frogtown area and throughout the Twin Cities. 
The Safe City Project meets a diverse demographic of at-risk young adults on a case-by-case basis, 
and provides for their basic needs and builds relationships leading to responsible citizenship.  
 
Please support The Safe City Project by fishing in our tournament. It will be will the largest youth 
fishing day ever on the St. Croix River! Many of the youth will be fishing for their first time and not 
have had the chance to fish until now! 
 
We are looking for service minded experienced anglers with a fishing boat that will accommodate 
four anglers total You provide fishing gear, bait, gas, and life jackets for your guests. 
 

ENTRY FEE acquire a sponsor to support You  
 

Once you register we will email you a sponsorship form to give to the sponsor explaining the cause 
and the tournament.  For Sponsorship funding $200, $300, or $500.00 amounts are being asked. 
 
You may forgo the sponsorship process and pay the entry fee of 100.00 yourselves. 
 
 
This unique tournament is fully explained on the website – review carefully: 
 

www.taketheneighborhoodfishing.org. 

Thank you for your support of Take The Neighborhood Fishing Tournament 
 

Contact tournament director: Charlie “Turk” Gierke, Croixsippi Fishing Guide Service for tournament 
questions and/or fishing advice through email at fish@croixsippi.com 

http://www.taketheneighborhoodfishing.org/

